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I write to inform you that the estate open meeting scheduled for 14 April 2015 has been 
rescheduled and will now take place on Tuesday 19 May 2015. It will be held in the Sir 
Ralph Perring Centre at 7pm. 

We are pleased to say that  Dr Bloomfield , the expert who recently reported on the 
concrete testing at Cullum Welch House, will now be able to attend to talk about his 
report and answer resident questions.   

I will be sending out the revised agenda closer to the date. 

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

   
Yours sincerely 
  
  
 
Laurence Jones 
Estate Manager 


